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Madam Chair,  

 

I would like to update the Committee on developments since last week’s briefing.   

 

For the regular budget, Oman has paid in full, bringing the total number of Member States having 

paid in full for the regular budget to 145.  

 

For peacekeeping operations, Denmark, Malaysia and Spain have paid in full all due peacekeeping 

assessments, which brings the total number of Member States having paid in full for peacekeeping 

operations to 55.  

 

Denmark and Malaysia are now also fully paid for all categories, bringing the total number of 

Member States to 45. 

 

In addition, payments have been received from the following Member States: 

 

For the regular budget, Oman and the United States.  

 

For peacekeeping operations, Albania, Andorra, China, Denmark, Malaysia, Mali, Slovenia, 

Spain, Turkey, and the United States. 

 

For the International Tribunals, Ghana and the United States. 

 

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I would like to thank these Member States for their positive 

action since last week’s briefing on the UN financial situation. 

 

In addition, a number of Member States have asked about the exact amounts owed for 

troops/formed police units and contingent-owned equipment. The detailed information has been put on 

the website of the Fifth Committee, together with the presentation from last week, and my statement, 
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which is now incorporated in document A/73/443.  The Secretariat is committed to settling outstanding 

obligations to Member States as quickly as possible as the cash situation permits. 


